
 

 

               UJ Whistleblowing Hotline  

 

The University of Johannesburg is committed to providing an honest, safe, and ethical working 
environment for all staff, students, visitors and all other stakeholders.  

In line with the UJ values, the nurturing and active promotion of an ethos of honesty, 
transparency, accountability, and fairness is essential in all our endeavours. 

The UJ Whistleblowing Hotline (the Hotline) is one of the tools UJ utilises to identify potential 
fraud, unethical behaviour and misconduct. The Hotline provides the opportunity for staff and 
students to report any wrongdoing in a confidential and anonymous manner through an 
independent platform. All allegations of fraud and corruption will be acted on. 

Types of issues that can be reported includes: 

• Fraud or Theft 
• Bribery or Corruption 
• Workplace dishonesty  
• Non-Declaration of Interest 
• Academic Fraud / Exam irregularities 
• Threats or Harassment  
• Abuse of University assets or finances 
• Illegal and unethical conduct 
 

Further to the above, a new service provider will continue to provide this independent platform, 
effective 1 October 2024, Kindly note the updated contact information, available on the UJ 
Intranet and Websites. 

Take a bold stand and help us fight unethical behaviour! 

 


